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Reading  

•  Please return the reading                     logs 
every day.   

• Reading logs are due on Friday.  
• Next story:  Around the Pond by Lindsay 

Barrett George 

Spelling            
  

• Double Consonants: bell, off, all, mess, add 
• Testing on Monday and Friday.  If the 

student gets a 100% on Monday, they earn a 
more challenging list. 

MATH  
 
 

• Unit 5:  subtracting 2-digit numbers 
• Fridays will be “Fun Friday Facts Test” 6 

minutes.  Please study those math facts! 
• Website www.IXL.com/signin/riverdale 
• Username: first initial and last name 
• Password: rdixl 
• Math skills aligned to state standards! 

Educational  
Websites        
                                       

      * Lesson plans and homework ideas can be 
found on district website at my web page! 

• www.abcya.com 
• www.eduplace.com 
• www.spellingcity.com  
• www.fun4thebrain.com  

Science  
Social 
Studies 

• Science:  unit 1:  plants and animals 
• www.powerkidslinks.com/savethe/pbear/ 
• www.polarbearsinternational.org  
• Thank you, Donna Peterson “Food Lady” 
• Google: Food Pyramid game “Blast off” 
• Please help your child memorize their full 

address and phone number!! 

Upcoming Dates: 
• November 13th early release will be 

Parent Teacher Conferences from 1:00 
– 7:30 P.M.  Please stop in to discuss 
your child’s progress in second grade! 
 

• SPECIALS 
• Monday, Day 6:  Art 
• Tuesday, Day 1:  PE 
• Wednesday, Day 2: Early Release 
• Thursday, Day 3 PE 
• Friday, Day 4:  Music, Computers 

Character  
Education 

• Star of the Week:                                      
We enjoyed learning about David.  This 
week, we look forward to learning about 
Kayla! 
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